
From:  
Sent: jeudi 14 juin 2018 15:47 
To: HOME INTERNET FORUM 
Cc:  

 
Subject: RE: Impact Assessment on terrorist content: Questionnaire with DDL 13 

June and SAVE THE DATE for meeting of 15 June   
Attachments: IA Illegal content online_terrorist content_MS questionnaire 

final_EEanswers.pdf 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
Please find attached the Estonian initial responses to the Questionnaire. I would like to take this moment 
to emphasise that the responses are indeed at this stage initial as the timeframe for providing them has 
been quite limited.  
Best regards 

 
 
 
 

 

Ministry of the Interior 
 

www.moi.ee | Pikk 61, 15065 Tallinn 

 
 
 
 

From:   
Sent: Saturday, June 2, 2018 10:48 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Impact Assessment on terrorist content: Questionnaire with DDL 13 June and SAVE THE 
DATE for meeting of 15 June  

 
 
 

Permanent Representation of Estonia 
to the European Union 
 

 
 

 
 

Ref. Ares(2020)962367 - 14/02/2020



From: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu <HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: reede, 1. juuni 2018 19:06 
To: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu 
Subject: Impact Assessment on terrorist content: Questionnaire with DDL 13 June and SAVE THE DATE 
for meeting of 15 June  

 

Dear CT focal points and members of the EU Internet Forum, 
  
As you know, the Commission is working on an Impact Assessment on Illegal Content Online. A 
first discussion with Member States was held in the context of the EU Internet Forum on 22 
May, where we announced that we would consult Member States further, specifically on the 
possible measures under consideration for terrorist content online. 
  
In order to obtain your views, we would be grateful to receive your answers to the attached 
questionnaire by June 13 cob. We ask for your understanding for the short deadline. Please 
circulate the questionnaire as appropriate to other relevant Ministries in your capital. 
  
In addition, we kindly invite you to a meeting on 15 June from 10.30 to 16.00 in Brussels. The 
objective is to have a detailed discussion and exchange of views on possible measures under 
consideration. A formal invitation will be sent in the coming days, with the details for the 
registration process of your Delegation (up to two participants per Member State). 
  
The meeting will be held in English; unfortunately no translation can be provided. Please note 
that travel or participation at the meeting will not be reimbursed. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, 

Luigi SORECA  
Director   

 

European Commission   
Directorate-General Home Affairs  
Directorate «Security »  

Email: luigi.soreca@ec.europa.eu  

Phone: +32.2.296.21.16  
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